
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Cardiff          Term : Summer 1  2023 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
This term our topic has been ‘Superheroes’.  

Our story has been ‘There’s a superhero in 

your book.’ and we have enjoyed 

exploring the baddie ‘The scribbler’ who 

scribes in books and the superhero’s 

powers such as super stretch, super speed 

and controlling water.  

We celebrated King Charles III’ coronation. 

We made and decorated biscuits and ate 

them during a party with Conway Class.  

 

Magic moments  

We have had lots of wonderful magic 

moments this term including; 

-Thomas laugh and giggle during our 

morning circle time.  

-Lexie exploring the toys in Adventure Time, 

choosing one she likes and taking it back 

to the classroom with her.  

-Sienna becoming a secretary by sending 

her email on the computer keyboard and 

taking calls on the old phones.  

-Freya talking so confidently and clearly to 

us, especially telling us when she felt 

unwell.  

-Lily wearing her hearing aid ban for full 

days, a huge achievement. 

-Leo surprising visitors during our Superhero 

Day by pulling off his Batman mask and 

saying ‘It’s me!’  

-Bobby taking such a keen interest in 

puzzles and learning to sign ‘hippo’.  

-Hafsah has been saying lots of different 

words and telling the adults where she 

wants to go.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


